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Global Village is the new strategic partnership for Global Citizenship Education in Primary Schools, between Irish Aid at the 
Department of Foreign Affairs, and a consortium of Trócaire, Dublin City University (DCU), the Irish National Teachers’ 
Organisation (INTO) and the Irish Primary Principals’ Network (IPPN). 

Facilitated by Global Village

This is the third and final webinar in a three‐part series exploring 
Global Citizenship Education opportunities for primary schools. 

Global Citizenship Education is an active and creative educational 
process to increase awareness and understanding of the world in 
which we live. Learners are supported, in age‐appropriate ways, 
to make connections between their own lives and international 
social justice issues, to collaborate, cooperate and be empowered 
to make a positive difference in the world.   

This webinar will provide: 

• An introduction to the Sustainable Development Goals 
(SDGs) – the international commitment to tackle huge 
global challenges including poverty, inequality, climate 
change.  

• Cross-curricular and subject-specific approaches to the 
SDGs.  

• Resources and child-appropriate actions for exploring 
and responding to the SDGs.


